
11. ’ROAD SAFETY AT THE SCHOOL GATE’ TIM ASHTON’S REPORT

The Schools’ Advocate for the City Streets Unit reported on progress of projects
suggested in a 1997 report by Tim Ashton.  Projects within the Shirley/Papanui
area included the provision of a pedestrian island on Belfast Road (refer clause 10
of this report), a pedestrian island on Cranford Street at Fraser Street for the
Papanui School, and kerb extensions on Mahars Road for the Mairehau Primary
School.  Major realignment work on Prestons Road at the Marshland School has
been recommended for the 2000/01 financial year.  Other projects would be
addressed when funding became available.

The Board received the information and asked the Traffic Engineer to prepare a
report on the problems experienced at the Amos Place/Marshland Road
intersection.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


